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June Service Change Summary 
 

The 2023 June service changes are scheduled to take place on 6/11/2023 and are 
generally minor. The following changes are set for the June service change: 

1) Suspend Supplementary Service for the summer.  
2) The Oakland Police Department street closures on Broadway necessitated a 

detour of the All-Nighter lines with a concurrent change in location of the 
downtown timed transfer to 14th & Broadway from 20th Street in Oakland. 
Lines 1T, 800, 802, 805, 840 and 851 will detour off Broadway between T. L. 
Berkley Way (20th St.) and 14th St. The 1T Tempo will now terminate at 
14th & Broadway to facilitate the connection with the other All-Nighter 
lines.  

3) To improve alignment with the Alameda Seaplane Ferry schedule, all Line 
78 trips have shifted accordingly. Line 78 will no longer serve the USS 
Hornet Sea, Air & Space Museum stop. Line 78 will be canceled in the 
August 2023 sign-up base don Board action taken in April.  

 


